

Thank You, Veterans



Dear Parents/Guardians, Relatives, Friends, and Neighbors:

On Friday, November 9, 2018, Riverton Middle School will have a ceremony in the gymnasium to commemorate Veterans Day. You are cordially invited to attend the ceremony. Students and staff will recognize and honor those who have served, or those who are currently serving in the American Armed Forces during the event.

We invite those in the community who have served or are serving our country to join our student body on November 9th. Please, join us at 12:30 pm at Riverton Middle School for drinks and refreshments. The ceremony will begin shortly thereafter. Dressing in uniform is optional.

If you know of those who may not have received this invitation, but who might be interested in attending, please feel free to share this information with them. If you have any questions, feel free to call the school office at 629-6002. We hope you are able to attend, and we look forward to seeing you!

Respectfully,

Riverton Middle School